

RICK SCOTT GOVERNOR

October 4, 2013

Mr. Bill Handler Fieldstone Ranch 7628 Fieldstone Ranch Square Vero Beach, Florida 32967

Dear Mr. Handler:

Congratulations on receiving the Architectural Recognition Award! Your efforts, along with the Sunshine State's economic turnaround, are making Florida the best place in the nation to live, work, and raise a family.

We are seeing evidence that our pro-growth, business friendly strategies are working to increase opportunities for Florida families to pursue their version of the American dream. With Florida's statewide unemployment down 4.1 percentage points since December 2010, we remain focused on creating jobs for Florida families. Florida's unemployment rate remains below the national average for the sixth consecutive month, and we will continue working tirelessly to make sure Florida families can pursue their dreams by getting a great job and having access to a quality education.

You have my best wishes for your continued success, and I invite you to join me in bragging about the Sunshine State.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott

Governor